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Following our success as an under 10s team last
season, we are pleased to announce that we are
reforming Bourne Sports.

This season we’ll be kicking off with the under 11s but moving
forward we would like to have as many teams as possible.

We have an Under 7s Team planned for the 25/26 season.

If anyone is interested in starting a team please contact us.
We are playing in the Arun and Chichester league and hope
to play our home games at the Bourne College ground.

Contact: Calvin & Craig Soper
email: bournesports24@gmail.com




